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May 2, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
My comments on the Draft Guidelines for the Conduct of Regulatory Analysis 
and the Format of Accounting Statements are that the administration should 
not move forward with their guidance on cost benefit analysis. You should 
consider the value of all human lives equal without consideration of age. 
The analysis proposes to devalue an elderly persons life. Raise, don't 
lower, health and safety standards for any reason, especially not to 
benefit industry. This analysis could dilute anti-pollution regulations 
and harm the health of senior citizens. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lynn Dee 
 

Record Type: Record 
 

 




